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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

RE: 12 Day Pre-General Report (10/1 - 18/2006) Committee ID: C00309781 

 

Dear Kristin: 

This letter is a written follow-up to our conversation today with regard to the  

January 12, 2007 letter I received from you and my initial written response  

dated Jan 19, 2007. 

 

The Thomas H. Kean Jr., contribution dated 10/18/2006 in the amount of 

$4,000 was designated for the general election; not primary as the then filed 

report alluded to. As my former assistant treasurer deleted the entire FEC 

software and all its contents from her computer after filing the December 

report. 

 

Please let me kow if you need any further information from me on this issue. 

You have been very patient with us in trying to get this straightened out. 

 

Sincerely, Sherryl Gibson 


